
 

  

To all FMA Annual Meeting attendees, 

  

 

  

Thank you for registering for our 2022 Annual Meeting. We appreciate 

your commitment to the FMA. 

   

The FMA is looking forward to welcoming attendees to the 2022 Annual Meeting. With the BA.5 

strain of COVID-19 active in Florida, the safety of attendees is of top priority.  The FMA is 

working closely with the Hyatt Grand Cypress to ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for all 

FMA members and guests who attend the meetings of the House of Delegates, CME courses, and 

other events connected with the Annual Meeting.  

   

It is assumed in-person attendees are vaccinated and asymptomatic.  If you develop symptoms 

prior to or during the meeting, please cease attending in-person activities and notify the FMA. 

Attendees are encouraged to test for COVID-19 prior to leaving for the meeting.  For those who 

experience symptoms while at the meeting, testing services are available at the Walgreens at 

12100 S. Apopka Vineland Rd. and 13502 State Road 535 in Orlando, both within 10 minutes of 

the hotel.  

 

While masks are currently not required by the FMA, the city of Orlando or the Hyatt Grand 

Cypress, public health authorities encourage the wearing of surgical grade masks while indoors 

in close proximity to others.  Individuals at high risk for severe illness should consider taking 

additional precautions. The FMA will continue to monitor local, state and federal guidelines and 

will update the Health and Safety plan accordingly. 

   

Thank you for your understanding. If you have any questions or concerns, please call us at (850) 

224-6496 or email membership@flmedical.org. 
  

   

 

 

FMA President Doug Murphy, MD  

FMA Speaker Ashley Booth Norse, MD | FMA Vice Speaker Mark Rubenstein, MD 
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